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1. Key points and Summary  
 
1.1 At the Standards Committee held on 11 March 2010 Members considered a 

report which set out the guidance and a sample of the questions for the 
Standards for England Annual Return. 

 
1.2 Upon completion Members requested the completed answers be presented to a 

meeting of the Standards Committee (Appendix 1). 
 
1.3 Members are asked to consider whether in light of the questions and answers 

provided for the Annual Return if there are any tasks Members believe should be 
included in the Standards Committee work plan. 

 
Anthony Butler 
Deputy Monitoring Officer 
 
Appendix 1 – Annual Return 


